

5/30/2014

Dear Sirs,

The Gala 2014 was a record-breaking success, and we are so grateful for your generous donation of the 5 gift certificates for teeth whitening valued at \$3000. Thank you for helping to make the event one of the fundraising highlights of the year.

Donations to the Gala directly impact our students by helping us purchase state-of-the-art technology and facilitate school-wide initiatives such as Singapore Math and Women in Science. On behalf of The Birch Wathen Lenox School, we sincerely thank you for being a valued member of our community.

Very Truly Yours,

Jessica Adelman Natasha Bell Suzanne Bergoffen Hayley Foster Noelle Kahan